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The mission of Nippersink District 2 is to foster academic growth, instill integrity,

confidence, and civic responsibility while preparing all students for an
ever-changing global society.

Curriculum
2nd Grade Celebrations - Counting to 1000 and Reflex Math Progress
RGS would like to congratulate the following 2nd grade students on mastering their math
concepts and pushing themselves to work hard and achieve great math skills!
Students who can count to 1000, also known as the 1000 Club: Danika Tepovich, Weston
Bosworth, Zac Shapiro, Levi Hansen, Carson Leary, Joey Willems, Madelynn Johnson, Sean
Shipway, Charlotte Zeinz
Reflex Math: Weston Bosworth, Zac Shapiro, Carson Leary, Ava Herchenbach, Jax Fagan

Reflex Math 1000 Club

5th Grade and Band Concert- December 12th
Congratulations to Mr. Preyor, Mrs. Flores, and our fifth graders on a fantastic concert! Their hard
work and dedication truly shone through, and we are so proud of their achievement. We are beyond
impressed and thank them for showcasing their talents and making the event special for everyone!



School Celebrations
PBIS Reward Update - Minute to Win It All School Assembly
At the end of November right before Parent Teacher Conferences, RGS students earned their
next PBIS reward. Each grade level participated in our latest PBIS all-school reward of Minute
to Win In games on December 4th. Students and staff celebrated our school pillars and enjoyed
quick feats of balance, endurance, and fun!

Little Library Grant - Grant from Delta Kappa Gamma
RGS has received a grant through the local Delta Kappa Gamma, a locally based dedicated
group of woman educators for a Little Library. Our new addition has been installed in front of
RGS by the main entrance for our students and community to utilize. Our goal is always to
foster a love of reading and literacy.



Chicago Wolves Reading Program Success
We are thrilled to share the success of our school's participation in the Chicago Wolves Reading
Program. Over 50 of our students took part in this exciting challenge, dedicating time and effort
to enhance their reading skills. Each student completed at least 5 hours of reading and earned a
free ticket to an upcoming Chicago Wolves hockey game as a reward for their hard work and
commitment.

We are incredibly proud of all our participating students for their dedication. The following
students completed the challenge:
Kindergarten: Harper Lee, Maverick Ward, Hayden Moe, Ryder Blanton, Riley Thelen, Carter
Schmitt, Asher Dishno, Teddy Nowinski, Marlee Miller, Bradley Buchenberger, Cole Bosworth,
Alex Gode, Rylee Clough
1st Grade-Grayson Moe, Evelyn Lardy, Nova LaMont, Quinn Copeland, Brittany Prickett
2nd Grade-Charlotte Zeinz, Sullivan Porth, Meadow Madlener, Tucker Sindelar, Hunter
Hannigan, Sean Shipway, Charlotte Thelen, Logan Nowinski, Kevin Appel, Weston Bosworth,
Jaxon Fagan, Carson Leary, Lily Steif, Danika Tepovich, Harlie Masterson
3rd Grade- Lilly Ratts, Brooklyn Ward, Mason Thelen, Grace Higgs, Max Miller, Chance Janes,
Emily Prickett, Carly Prickett, Kaelen Simmons
4th Grade-Hudson Tepovich, Theresa Gammel, Bella Peugros, Danielle Kloeckner
5th Grade- Embry Schuster, Jett Nussbaum, Autum Simmons, Stan Steif, Will Brunswick, Maya
Miller, Finley Sindelar

We would like to thank our families and staff for supporting this reading initiative and helping our
students achieve this milestone. We look forward to continuing to foster a passion for reading
through engaging programs like this.



Upcoming Dates
December 23-January 3 - No School
January 8 - PTO Meeting
January 15 - PTO McDonald’s Night
January 17 - SIP Day
January 20 - No School, MLK Day


